
 

    
 

 

Big 4 Meet & Picnic 

Sunday, September 26, 2021 

10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Laguna Niguel Park, Shelter #4 

28241 La Paz Road 

Laguna Niguel 92677 
 
Cadillac, Imperial, Lincoln, and Packard owners are cordially  invited to gather on Sunday, September 26 for a day filled 

with tire kicking, good food, and getting to meet people appreciating the Big 4 American luxury brands. Our picnic shelter 

at Laguna Niguel Regional Park has lots of green grass and shade around it. You are encouraged to bring your folding 

chairs and tables to visit and eat lunch. Due to continuing Covid-19 concerns, please, also bring a picnic lunch. Cold 

drinks will be provided.  

 

There is a $5 registration fee per person to attend. You can register by using the form below. Please Note: The Park will 

charge a $5 per car entry fee upon arrival. 

 

“NO ALCOHOL ALLOWED IN THE PARK” and “DOGS ON A 6 FOOT LEASH ARE OKAY” 

 

SINCE THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE ALLOWED TO ATTEND IS 

LIMITED TO 75 BY THE PARK, REGISTRATION IS IN ADVANCE ONLY  

WHEN LIMIT IS REACHED, REGISTRATION WILL CLOSE 

AND A WAIT LIST WILL BE MADE 

PLEASE REGISTER NOW 
 

Directions to the Park:  

From I-5, take the La Paz WEST exit. Go 4 miles to the Park entrance. 

Shelter #4 can be seen on your left from the entrance as you pay to enter. 
 

               Please send the below form and your check or money order payable to “CLC So Cal” to: 
 

Betsy Davenport, 1229 S. Monterey St., Alhambra, CA  91801 
 

――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――――― 

 YES, please register me/us for the Big 4 Meet & Picnic 

Name:                                                                      Email:                                                                              

Cell Phone: (       )                                                 # of persons attending @ $5 per person:    _              

I will display (circle):   Cadillac     Imperial     Lincoln      Packard           Year     __                                                                

If you are displaying more than one car, additional cars may be listed on reverse of form 


